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Bringing Learning to Life 

  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As part of our end of year celebration at school we are throwing a ‘Pirate day’, to reward the 

children for their hard work this year. We will be having our Pirate Day on Monday 23rd July and 

we would like all the children to come dressed as a pirate for the day! We have selected this 

theme to link to the schools nautical heritage and learn about the history of Eastway.   

 

We are planning some fun events in school to further enhance the children’s learning and know 

that dressing up will inspire the children and help them to fully immerse themselves in the day’s 

activities. We do not anticipate that costumes will need to be bought and we have listed some 

suggestions for costumes to help. Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you have any 

queries about the day.  

 

Costume ideas:  

T-shirts: striped or a bright colour or a shirt, waistcoat can also be worn.  

Hats: scarf wrapped around head, pirate hat, dark woolly hat.  

Trousers: jeans, leggings or any kind of dark trousers.  

Extras: (welly) boots, plimsolls, belt, eye patch (real or make-up inspired one)  

 

Please do not send your child into school with any weapon or sharp object that day including a 

sword, cutlass or gun.  

 

 

For lunch that day, we will be holding a pirate themed picnic. Children in F2, Year 1, Year 2 and 

SC1 will receive this free as part of the universal free school meals. Children in key stage 2 can 

order a lunch via ParentPay and children in F1 and Early Years can bring their packed lunch in as 

normal. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

Mrs Morris 

Headteacher      
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